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TARGET 

100% 

CURRENT 

94.3% 

This week’s Attendance Cup winners are Class 3/4 with 96.4%. 

Well done to our 100 Heroes: 

F2:  Jack, Aseeya, Caiden 

Y1: Ben, Annie-May, Sofia, Alexis, Madison, Tahmina, Serren-Rae,  

Mason, Patrick, Maggie, Maisie, Katelyn,  

Y2: Aoife, Isaac, Thomas, Summer, Crystal,  

Y3: Jaydanna, Alfie, Melissa, Sofia, Amelia, Ryan, Roxanne, Gabriel, 

Max, Niall, Noah, Oscar, Harriet, Radia, Faye, Quorra, Ruby,  

Y4: Cian, Jody, Callum, Amelia, Safi, Rocky, Harry,  

Y5: Lola-Rae, William, Sauda, Millie, Alex, Abi, Riley,  

Y6: Ibrahim, Kaitlyn, Boran, Bobby, Cole, Sophie, Scarlett, Oliver, 

Emma, Inais, Harry, Rhianna,  

You may have noticed that our target has changed.  The Local 

Authority are having a big push on attendance  and have reviewed 

their advice and guidance to schools.  We want everyone to strive for 

100% and this will help us to increase our school overall percentage. 



What they could miss... 
 

 

 

 

 

Stop norovirus spreading this winter  

Norovirus, sometimes known as the ‘winter vomiting bug’, is the most common stomach 

bug in the UK, affecting people of all ages. It is highly contagious and is transmitted by 

contact with contaminated surfaces, an infected person, or consumption of 

contaminated food or water.  

 

Good hand hygiene is important to stop the spread of the virus. People are advised to:  

 Wash their hands thoroughly using soap and water and drying them after using the 

toilet, before preparing food and eating  

 Not rely on alcohol gels as these do not kill the virus  

 

 

 

 


